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16/11/23 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Cricket: Years 9 & 11 

 

In 2024, for the first time, Bucks Cricket are running hubs for the best state school players who are not part of the 
county player pathway.  The sessions are FREE to players, with 50% funded by MCCF and 50% by Bucks Cricket.  There 
is a trial session in December, with 16 players selected for each of the groups (Boys U14 and Boys U16).   Each group 
will receive 10 x 1.5 hr coaching sessions with Bucks County coaches in the New Year.  There is also an MCC Cup 
Competition for the U16s during the season, and Bucks are looking to create further fixtures for the squads during 
the summer too. 
 
Please see the Bucks Cricket website for more details - https://buckscricket.co.uk/pages/mcc-foundation-hubs 
 
Venues/Days are: 

• MK: Boys & Girls = Saturdays at Kents Hill Park School 
• South Bucks: Boys = Tuesday evenings at John Colet School 

 
Please register your child for the trial session by Saturday 2nd December - 
https://app.upshot.org.uk/signup/4ce38052/ 
 
If you have any questions please contact George Morris at george.morris@buckscricket.co.uk. 
 
Kind regards, 

 

Andrew Fletcher 

Head of Cricket 
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